NOTICE OF IOLTA ACCOUNT CLOSING

INSTRUCTIONS: If you are closing your IOLTA account, please complete this form and submit it to the

South Carolina Bar Foundation via email: iolta@scbarfoundation.org; fax: 803-779-6126; or mail: South

Carolina Bar Foundation, PO Box 608, Columbia, SC 29202. For questions, please call 803-765-0517.

NAME SCBAR#
NAME OF LAW FIRM/ENTITY:

ADDRESS OF LAW FIRM/ENTITY:

PHONE: EMAIL: FAX:

NAME OF FINANCIAL INSTITUTION:

ACCOUNT NAME:

ACCOUNT NUMBER:

ACCOUNT CLOSING DATE:

SIGNATURE:

DATE:






